
COMMENTS FROM OVERVIEW AND SCRUTINY PANEL (PERFORMANCE AND 
GROWTH) 

 
CORPORATE PERFORMANCE REPORT 2020/21, QUARTER 1 

 
4.1 The Panel received the Corporate Performance Report 2020/21, Quarter 1 at 

its meeting on 16th September 2020. 
 
4.2 Councillor Chapman thanked the Council for the way it has worked with 

volunteer groups throughout the Covid-19 pandemic. 
 
4.3 Councillor Wakeford enquired as to whether the Council could continue the 

additional homelessness support once the Covid-19 pandemic is over. In 
response, the Panel was informed that Huntingdonshire normally has low 
levels of homelessness and the challenge is identifying good temporary 
accommodation but it is something that could be considered. 

 


